
 

 

The minutes of the special meeting held on April 10, 2025 at Station 41.  The meeting was called to order 
at 4:00 p.m. by Chairman Farrens.  All Fire Commissioners, Secretary/Chief Golden were present.  
Guests included Deputy Chief Brandon McKinney and Megan Waite. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Commissioner Farrens. 
 
The purpose of the special meeting was to review and consider payment of payroll and expense vouchers 
numbered 250401001 through 250401077.  Chief Golden reviewed some of the big-ticket items and 
clarified payroll items.  Commissioner Hector motioned to approve the expense vouchers.  Commissioner 
Myrick seconded the motion and was carried.  The total for these was $641,959.10. 
 
There being no further business, the special meeting adjourned 4:29 p.m. 

 
Submitted by:  John Golden, Secretary 
 
 
Approved by:  _______________________________ 
  Chairman 

 


